From: pamela malendewicz
Sent: 23 October 2012 18:35
To: Planning
Subject: land south west of bicester adjoining oxford road and middleton stoney road

re:Planning application no:12/01355/OUT
 
I have received a notification from you regarding the construction of 100 additional dwellings on the land adjoining the Oxford and Middleton Stoney roads and would like to object to this development.  My property is very near the Middleton Stoney road and this development would decrease its value and bring increased traffic, light and noise pollution into my home and garden.  The daytime views which I currently enjoy, over open English countryside, and my attempts to view the stars at night, or even sleep in darkness, would both be totally destroyed.  
The amount of late night noise and rubbish thrown over my garden fence has increased noticeably since the Greenwood homes development some years ago and additional housing along the Middleton Stoney road will only exacerbate this aspect of life in the area, as revellers make their way home from town along it.  
Bicester is not a place in which I feel safe at night time and even the police, who often appear to have been 'bused in' from places like Banbury, are arrogant, unsympathetic, rough, rude and far more ready to mete out punishment than reason.  The new developments that you are considering will add to the population numbers thereby making this situation worse and living in Bicester even more difficult. 
 
P. Malendewicz
7 Tubb Close
Bicester
Oxon OX26 2BN  

